
 

 

 
 

Monday 14th March 2022 
 

Key Stage 4 Options 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Here at Rye Hills Academy, we are helping your children to make carefully 
considered choices about the subjects they wish to study in the next phase of their 
education, in order to help them to reach their goals and aspirations for the future. 
 
With this in mind, over the next three weeks your son/daughter will attend a series of 
assemblies where they will receive information about the Key Stage 4 Options 
process.  This will include information about the whole process as well as 
presentations from subject leaders about the different option subjects. The first of 
these took place on Friday 11th March. 
 
This will be followed by the Key Stage 4 Options Evening, on Wednesday 30th 
March between 5.00pm and 7.00pm. 
 
Senior staff and subject teachers in school are keen to discuss GCSE and 
Vocational/ Technical courses and options with both students and parents. It is 
important that students make informed and careful decisions, so I hope you will take 
the opportunity to visit the school for the KS4 Options Evening with your 
son/daughter on Wednesday 30th March 2022. 
 
During the evening there will be a presentation in the Main Hall explaining all that 
there is to know about the options process. This is so that parents can hear the 
same information given to the students. To ensure we have sufficient space in the 
hall to accommodate all students and parents we would ask you to book tickets 
using the following links:   
 
The presentation will run twice so that there is room for everyone to attend.  
 
First presentation – 5.00pm https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/295110713087  
Second presentation – 5.45pm  https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/295195717337  
 
In addition to the presentation there will also be an options fair in the Sports Hall. 
This will give you and your son/daughter the opportunity to talk to staff about specific 
GCSE and Vocational/ Technical courses. 
 
Options Decision Form 
When you attend the Key Stage 4 Options Evening, your son/daughter will be given 
their Options Decision Form. This must be completed and returned to tutors by  
Wednesday 6th April 2022. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/295110713087
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/295195717337


 
We look forward to meeting you at this important event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Louise Jones 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


